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To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I live in Virginia Planning District 16.  It is estimated that over 10,000 uninsured adults now living in 
Planning District 16 would become eligible for health insurance if the Medicaid Expansion is approved. 
 Virginia needs Medicaid Expansion!  We owe every citizen access to excellent healthcare and Medicaid 
Expansion is the only answer for so many low income adults.

On a state wide basis the Medicaid expansion will provide healthcare access to more than 250,000 
Virginians and will save the Commonwealth money!

Please approve Medicaid Expansion.

Sincerely,

Jack Rowley

Fredericksburg, VA 
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